
Wolfe City ISD 

ERATE 

RFP: CAT1 

Wolfe City ISD is seeking competitive bids for a Point to Point fiber connection 
between campuses for ERATE year 2023-2024 beginning on July 1, 2023. 

Project Details: 

- Interested vendors must be familiar with the USAC Schools and libraries 
ERATE program and have a current SPIN number. 

- Proposals must include pricing for designated equipment and licenses or 
equivalent and itemized by eligible products and services and ineligible 
products and services. 

- Please include the SPIN number on your bid. 
- Vendor is expected to provide the lowest corresponding price per ERATE 

rules. 
- Bidder can submit proposals for all or part of requested 

equipment/services. 
- Bidder must agree to provide the Applicant the choice of discount 

methods (SPI or BEAR). 
- All contracts awarded will be contingent upon ERATE funding and final 

board approval.  The applicant may choose to do all or part of the 
project upon funding notification. 

- No site walks 
 

Questions should be directed to: 
Vic Lemieux 

lemieuxv@wcisd.net 

 

 

 

 



 

Timelines: 

- RFP is posted on November 10, 2022 
- Proposals should be received by 3:00 pm on December 12, 2022 and can 

be submitted to: 

Wolfe City ISD 
Vic Lemieux 

505 Hanna St 
Wolfe City, TX 75496 

 

 

Or email proposals to:  lemieuxv@wcisd.net 

 

Any bid received after 3:00 pm December 12, 2022 will be rejected. 

 

Purchasing decisions will be based on the following criteria: 

Price of eligible products/services   25 pts. 

Service/Product meets school needs   20 pts. 

Total long term cost to school    20 pts. 

Quality of vendor’s products    15 pts. 

Past relationship with vendor    10 pts. 

Reputation of vendor’s and vendor’s products 10 pts. 

 

 

 

 



 

Specifications: 

Wolfe City ISD is requesting proposals for a fiber optic point-to-point transport 
only connection between our High School and Elementary School buildings. The 
addresses are 8383 HWY 34N, Wolfe City, TX for the High School and 501 W 
Dallas, Wolfe City, TX for the Elementary School. We are looking for speeds of 
1Gbps. The District is looking for a 1 year contract for this service.  


